
Jan 19, 2009 

Zone 2 North 

 

To date I have completed 4 of my 5 club visits and 1 Zone Advisory meeting.  My next Zone 
Advisory meeting will be held Feb 26 at which Lion Bruce Edwards will offer his presentation on the 
“No Child Without” medicalert program. 

The clubs have once again chosen the annual Walk for Dogs as the Zone Project for this year.  This 
will be the  4th year and it has grown each year. 

All clubs are active with their respective programs and continue to work at attracting new members.  
In November London Central inducted their first female member.  Also Hyde Park has inducted 1 
new member and will be inducting 3 additional new members on Feb 9th. 

Respectfully submitted 

Lion Peter Seguin 

Zone Chair 2 North 


